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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

For Immediate Release:  May 29, 2024 

 

 

VILLAGE OF RUSSELLS POINT 

NEW WATER METERS 

 

 

Russells Point Water Works will be installing new Water Meters starting on Thursday, 

May 30th, 2024, or Friday, May 31, 2024, weather permitting.  

 

The process will be done between the hours of 8:00 A.M. through 5:00 P.M.  

 

Installation will take less than 30 minutes. During this brief time, Water Service will be 

interrupted. Water Service will then be immediately restored.  

 

The first phase of new water meter installation will be at the following locations:  

Lake Avenue between Elliott Road and Aiden Street 

 Grand Avenue between Elliot Road and Aiken Street  

Miami Avenue between Elliot Road and Aiken Street 

 

 Russells Point Water Works apologizes for any inconvenience. 
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